
-----Original Message----- 
From: linstith@cox.net [mailto:linstith@cox.net]  
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2014 11:54 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: comment on proposed changes to Reg. 6 General Permit notification procedures 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
The proposed changes to Reg. 6's general permit notification procedures are good but in my opinion can 
be made even better by including the following three additions: 
              1 Inclusion on 6.207(A)  that written and published notification would be issued no more than 30 
days prior to submission of the NOI. 
              2) Include the Arkansas Dept. of Health on the list of entities to be notified 
              3) Notifying the National Park Service if a facility is to be locaed in the watershed of a national 
park 
 
Please give consideration to these suggestions and I sincerely hope that they will be incorporated into 
the proposed changes. 
                                   Thank you for your time. 
                                             Linda Stith 
                                             2089 S Harris Dr.  
                                             Fayetteville, Ar 72701 
                                            (479)575-0773 
       
 


